
 

WYOCLOUD FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT & HCM 

OPERATIONAL AFTER UPDATE 

  

Greetings, 

WyoCloud Financial Management and HCM are now operational and accessible after this 
weekend’s update.   

As previously shared at the Monthly Finance and HR Deep Dive presentation on Thursday, May 

20th, users may see a new feature in the expenses module while creating expense items.  When 

creating new expense item, the system may detect if the expense is a duplicate based on various 

factors.  When this happens, a pop-up window will display noting the current expense and the 

duplicate expense either from a previously submitted expense report or a recently created 

expense item not on an expense report yet.  Users have the option to keep both expenses or to 

delete the current expense.  

  

Best, 

The WyoCloud Team  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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